Crossroads
Before and After School 
@ Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 927 S. Providence Road Wallingford, Pa 19086
610-876-1721

April 19th,  2021
Dear Families,
Our Enrollment period will open on April 21st  for the 2021-2022 school year.  Registrations will be processed the week of May 17th. At this time, we are limiting the number of students in our classrooms to comply with the current CDC guidelines of 3 foot distancing. As these guidelines continue to be updated, more spaces may become available. 
All registered families will be alerted May 25th as to whether they have been placed in a classroom or are on the waiting list, and what position on the waiting list they are at.  Bi-Weekly updates will be sent out to all families on the waiting list. 
Please also remember that your registration reserves your space, enrollment is confirmed with the completion of the Fee & Contract agreement and student file paperwork which will be sent out at the end of May.  Please remember to pay attention to the deadlines on the paperwork as spaces may be forfeit if student files are not complete by due dates.

Please note that while we are all hoping that vaccinations and continued efforts help to control the spread of Covid-19, we will be continually monitoring the situation and should guidelines change, we may need to make changes to ensure compliance with all State and Regulatory orders. We will, as always, keep all of our families apprised of any changes. 

Thank you, and as always if you have any questions, please let Sharon know.



